
July 22, 2009

Dear Girard Electric Customer,

Because your business is located within the community of Girard, you qualify for discounted savings on your
electric generation. Through governmental aggregation, your community has negotiated and secured a special
discounted price on electric generation from FirstEnergy Solutions, a subsidiary of FirstEnergy.

To take advantage of this offer, you must complete and return the opt-in form below by August 12, 2009. By
doing so, you receive savings of 7 percent off your Price to Compare in 2009, 3 percent off in years 2010 and
2011 and 2 percent off January through March 2012 on your electric generation. You will also continue to
receive a single easy-to-read bill and reliable service from your local electric utility – Ohio Edison. FirstEnergy
Solutions’ charges will be noted on the bill separately, but what you will notice most is the savings.

We are pleased we were able to negotiate this energy dollar savings on your behalf as part of Ohio’s new electric
law. Be sure to complete and return the attached opt-in form below no later than August 12, 2009.

We know you will appreciate the extra money we are able to return to you through our governmental
aggregation program. If you have any questions, call FirstEnergy Solutions at 1-866-636-3749, 8 a.m. – 5 p.m.,
Monday – Friday.

Sincerely,

City of Girard

(Reply Card)

Yes! I want to opt-in for savings through the electric governmental aggregation program. (Please check)

Account Holder Name on Electric Bill _____________________________________
Electric Service Address ________________________________________________
Phone Number______________________________
Account Holder Signature_____________________
Date _________________

Mail by August 12, 2009 to Electric Governmental Aggregation Program,
341 White Pond Drive, Building B-3, Akron Ohio 44320


